

## Be a Manzano Day School Bookworm! Celebrate a Birthday with a Gift to the Library!

Each year families are given the opportunity to honor their child's birthday with the purchase of a new book for the library. The Birthday child chooses a book from the library's new book shelf. The birthday book is then outfitted with a commemorative bookworm bookplate before being delivered to the child on or near his/her birthday. The birthday child is the first to read the book which then is returned to the library to become part of its permanent collection. Birthday Books help the library grow and grow!

If you would like to participate in this special club, please fill out the following form and return it with your Back-to-School documents. Your Manzano Day School account will be billed for \$25 for each book.

Birthday Child:		
Last Name:	First	Birthdate M/D/Y
Last Name:	First	Birthdate M/D/Y
Last Name:	First	Birthdate M/D/Y
If your child's birthday is on the child's half birthda		nmer months, the book will be delivered
Donor's Name:		
Relationship to Child:		
I would like to give \$25 fo	r each birthday book. I ui	nderstand that this is a deductible

Please return this form with your Back-to-School documents

contribution.